Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Dennis Dettloff <Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 9:30 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Mark Vargo

Cc: Walter T. Sprague; ed.c.ralston@p66.com

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO219- UNOCAL #5043, 449 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland
Mr. Nowell:

| spoke with Antea Group’s legal council (Mark Vargo) concerning the email that we received yesterday from Mr. Beretta
on August 11, 2014. After our discussion we agreed that today’s conference call should be cancelled. Due to the delays’
in trying to gain access to Mr. Beretta’s property Antea Group is going to move forward with the two boring across
Hegenberger Road and the one in Hegenberger Road as proposed in our previously submitted work plan. In the mean
time we will continue to try and work to gain access to Mr. Beretta’s property. Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have
any questions.

Best Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
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